Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Barbara Reynolds <breynolds@surewest.net>

Sent: Saturday, January 17, 2015 4:04 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: The State Water Board's recommendation in the EIR draft for Lake Almanor

Hello Peter Barnes,

As a home owner on the west shore of Lake Almanor for the past 25 years, | would like to sincerely express my
opposition to the proposal of your EIR draft. As an engineering geologist, how can you and the State Board justify such a
sweeping proposal without providing a cost estimate and cost benefit analysis of this draft? Reducing the cold water
pool in Lake Almanor will result in a warmer lake and increased algae blooms that will impact both fish and humans in
this now beautiful recreational lake.

| am completely and totally opposed to the Water Board staff's recommendation in the EIR draft for Lake Almanor.
Please reconsider your decisions made at this point.

Sincerely,

Barbara Reynolds

358 Lake Almanor West Dr.
Lake Almanor, Ca 96020



